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Dear Families and Friends,
Wow, what an incredible evening at our book launch last night.
Thank you to our amazing families and community for supporting
our school. The students and staff feel very humble and proud of
the achievement of producing such a beautiful book.
Gymnastics: A big thank you to Marianna from Spaghetti Circus
for running the gymnastics program through sporting schools. The
students skills improved out of sight and it was great to see their
confidence and determination with each lesson.
Wheels at School: The children had so much fun on their bikes,
scooters and skateboards today. They also learnt about bike
safety and practical skills like fixing a flat tyre.
Otherworld Excursion: Tomorrow we head to Byron Bay and
check out the new gallery “Otherworld”, we look forward to
having a day of fun after a very busy term. We are providing
lunch but please remember to send recess and water. 
Music in Schools: We are excited to announce that we have
secured a music tutor from the Northern Rivers Conservatorium.
From Week 1 next term, private and group music tuition will
begin on a Friday. We will send through some more information
as soon as we return next term so we are ready to begin on
Friday 3 May.
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Term 1 Week 11      Thursday 11 April 2024 
Playgroup: It has been lovely to have some young children joining us for playgroup this term,
we look forward to continuing in Term 2.
Cross Country: The First North Cross Country carnival will take place on Friday 10 May (Term 2,
Week 2). This is always a great day for our small school as we get to meet up with old and
new friends from our First North community of schools. The children have already been
practising their long distance running at school in preparation. A permission note will be sent
home when we get back to school next term.
Next Term: Just a reminder that Monday 29 April is a school development day with students
returning on Tuesday 30 April. Have a lovely relaxing break and we look forward to another
exciting term.


